
Please vote no on this measure. It is just going to cause needless expense and anxiety, but it surely is 
going to be shut down by the Supreme Court anyway. So why bother. You cannot deny Oregonians their 
constitutional rights. 
 
Sincerely and Respectfully yours, 
 Rose Bajorins, , Polk County PCP 
 


